
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our final Summer Blast session will be held at Monkey Joe’s on Wednesday, July 31, from 4:30-6:30 
PM.  Please read important information below about this event. 

• Drop-oI and pick-up will take place at Monkey Joe’s, located at 15540 FM 529, Houston, TX 
77095.  

• Check-in between 4:20-4:30. Pick-up promptly at 6:30. NO transportation will be provided 
to or from the church. 

• Cost: FREE!! 
• Pizza and drinks provided for the children. 
• Socks are required at Monkey Joe’s. 
• A completed and signed waiver form must be on file for each family. Please complete and 

return this to the Calvary check-in desk BEFORE the date of the event. Thank you! 
• This event is for all kids who have attended Summer Blast at least once during the 2024 

Summer. 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact Becky Gressett, Children’s Pastor, at 
becky@calvaryhouston.com or 281-728-1174. We hope to see you there! 
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